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     The Georgia Environmental Protection Division has launched newly redesigned websites for the 

Watershed Protection Branch Nonpoint Source Program. The new websites are for the Adopt-A-Stream 

and Rivers Alive outreach programs. 

     The new websites welcome visitors with a clean uncluttered design and feature content focused on 

the Adopt-A-Stream and Rivers Alive mission to keep Georgia waterways clean. Georgia Adopt-A-

Stream encourages individuals and communities to monitor and/or improve sections of streams, 

wetlands, lakes or estuaries through several levels of involvement. Rivers Alive is Georgia's annual 

volunteer waterway cleanup event that targets all waterways in the State including streams, rivers, lakes, 

beaches, and wetlands.   

     We hope you will enjoy browsing the new sites, which can be found at these new web addresses:     

 Adopt-A-Stream – www.adoptastream.georgia.gov 

 Rivers Alive – www.riversalive.georgia.gov 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.adoptastream.georgia.gov/
http://www.riversalive.georgia.gov/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


